
 

 

 

 

 NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – GARDENING & GROUNDS CONTRACTOR - APPOINTED 

 

This notice is to advise that we have successfully completed the Tendering Process for the Gardening & Grounds 

Contractor.  

The Tendering Process was undertaken in compliance with the Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd Procurement Policy, 

and the successful tender has been appointed.  

Your new Gardening & Grounds Contractor is called MMX Garden and Property Services Ltd and their first visit to site 

will be on Tuesday 11th July. 

We thank you for your patience whilst the Tendering Process was undertaken, it has been very much appreciated.   

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 

 


